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VS/SW/2024-25/Cir-66 Date: 21/8/2024

Dear Parents,

Namaskar!

This is a reminder that mobile phones are strictly prohibited on school premises. While students
of Class XI and XII have been allowed to deposit their phones at the admin office if they have to
attend tuition or coaching classes directly after school, it has come to our attention that some
students have been using their phones within the school after collecting them. This is a clear
violation of school rules.

We are reinforcing the strict prohibition of mobile phones for all students. If any student with
such special permission to bring a phone is found using it on school, they will face the following
disciplinary actions:

1. Parents will be called to the school and black card will be issued.
2. The mobile phone will be confiscated for one year.
3. A fine of ₹2,000 will be imposed.
4. The student will be suspended for one month.

We request your full cooperation in ensuring that your child adheres to this policy and does not
use a mobile phone while on school premises.

Thank you for your understanding and support.

Warm regards,

Poonam Sharma  
Principal (Officiating)

Strict Enforcement of Mobile Phone Ban on School Premises


